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TO 
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ALL OTHER INTERES TED PERSONS 
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ISSUED: September 7, 2011 

NOTICE is hereby given that staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will 
conduct a workshop regarding new issues in hedging at the following time and place: 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2011, immediately following the Commission 
Conference which is set to begin at 9:30 a.m. 

Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Center 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862. 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of this workshop is to review any new infonnation that might affect 
investor-owned utilities' natural gas hedging practices. The discussion will only include topics 
that may have, or could affect natural gas price hedging since the issuance of Commission Order 
PSC-08-0667-PAA-EI, on October 8, 2008. Topics include, but are not limited to, areas such as 
the development of shale gas, natural gas price volatility and the current state of the economy. 

If you wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop, please file your comments with 
the Office of Commission Clerk, Gerald L. Gunter Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, on or before September 15, 2011, specifically referencing the 
title of the workshop. 
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A copy of the agenda for this workshop may be obtained by writing to the Office of 
Commission Clerk, Gerald L Gunter Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850. 

In accordance with the American with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special 
accommodation to participate at this proceeding should contact the Office of Commission Clerk 
no later than five days prior to the conference at 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850, via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or 1-800-955-8771 (TDD), Florida Relay 
Service. 

One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend 
and participate in the workshop. 

VISUAL AIDS 

Workshop participants who plan to use visual aids during the course of their presentation, 
such as PowerPoint, must provide an electronic copy and 21 hard copies of the presentation, on 
or before September 15,2011, to Kenneth Franklin, who may be contacted at (850) 413-6646 or 
kfrankli@psc.state.fl.us. 

JURlSDICTION 

Jurisdiction is vested in this Commission pursuant to Chapter 366, Florida Statutes. The 
workshop will be governed by the provisions of that Chapter and Chapters 25-6, 25-22 and 28­
102, Florida Administrative Code. 

EMERGENCY CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP 

If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the workshop, Commission 
staff will attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Notice of cancellation of the hearing 
will also be provided on the Commission's website (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot 
Topics link found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of 
the General Counsel at 850-413-6199. 

http:http://www.psc.state.fl.us
mailto:kfrankli@psc.state.fl.us
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By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 7th day of September, 

ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6770 
www.f1oridapsc.com 
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